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PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
To update Members with regard to the Work Programme. 
 
 
This report is public  

 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
(1) That the monitoring of the Contract for Homelessness Prevention services be 

added to the Budget and Performance Panel Work Programme. 
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 

This report provides Members with recommendations for additions to its Work 
Programme for consideration and advise of upcoming items to be dealt with by the 
Panel. 

 
1.1 Recommendation of Overview and Scrutiny Committee – Call-in Officer – 

Homelessness Prevention Services  
 
 The Officer Delegated decision with regard to the contract for Homelessness 

Prevention Services (Officer Delegated decision 54 refers) was called-in and 
considered by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 29th January 2009.  Whilst 
the Committee agreed that the decision should be upheld the Committee made the 
following recommendation for the consideration of the Budget and Performance 
Panel: 

 
 “That the monitoring of the Contract for Homelessness Prevention Services be added 

to the Budget and Performance Panel Work Programme.” 
 
 The Panel are requested to agree to this recommendation. 
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